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DAS INTERNATIONAL LAUNCHES A CONCIERGE ASSESSMENT SERVICE 

We are pleased and excited to announce the relaunch of DAS International Concierge Assessments 

Services.  DAS International Services is a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Dyslexia Association of Singapore 

Ltd (DAS) since 2011. 

DAS International has made it a priority to simultaneously grow in its expertise by constantly developing 

its professional standing in the field of Specific Learning Differences (SpLD).  Building upon decades of 

experience and expertise at DAS in providing high-quality psychological assessment services to students 

with learning differences, DAS International Assessment Services aims to serve both the international and 

local school communities by providing personalised concierge service. Recognising that comorbidities 

impact learning, the assessment services will address specific learning differences such as Dyslexia and 

Dyscalculia, behavioural concerns such as Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD) as well as 

School Readiness and Giftedness. 

Through the extensive resources available from our expert team of registered psychologists, speech and 

language therapists and experienced specialist tutors, DAS International is in the best position to support 

children on an individual basis that will allow them to experience success in learning and achieve their full 

potential. 

Our newly launched DAS International Concierge Assessments service delivery promises:  

▪ A gold standard in psychological assessments that are recognised worldwide and delivered by our 
experienced registered psychologists.  

▪ A personalised experience for the client who will be closely guided by our psychologist in 
completing the application through to obtaining information, understanding concerns, and providing 
preliminary recommendations for support.  

▪ Timely assessment reports are completed within 2 weeks after the assessment is undertaken.  
▪ Every assessment is a priority.  

 
We hope that you will support us to help students with specific learning differences achieve their potential 

and we look forward to working with you soon.  Meeting with your staff who support students with 

learning differences will help us to further understand the needs of students and parents within your 

school environment and enable us to share further information on DAS International Assessment and 

Specialist support services. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me and I look forward to hearing 

from you soon. 

Warm regards 

 

Anaberta Oehlers-Jaen 

Head of DAS International 

anaberta@das.org.sg 



 

 

 

 


